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LOWER MERION SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BUDGET NOTICE 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of School Directors of the Lower Merion 
School District has approved a proposed final budget showing estimated expenditures for 
the school year beginning July 1, 2022, and the same may be examined on www.lmsd.org. 
The School Board of Directors intends to adopt its final budget at its regular meeting to be 
held at 8:00 PM on June 13, 2022, which will be held at the LOWER MERION SCHOOL 
DISTRICT ADMINISTRATION BUILDING, 301 E. MONTGOMERY AVENUE, ARDMORE 
PA. This meeting will also be Live Streamed and available via Zoom.  Links can be found 
on the District website calendar at www.lmsd.org. Individuals who have questions regarding 
the budget, or who are unable to access the proposed final budget on the District’s website 
should contact budget@lmsd.org or the Business Office at 610-645-1970.   
 

By Order of the Board of 
      School Directors 
 
      Denise LaPera 
      Board Secretary 
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